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Receive and Accept the City of Fort Bragg's 2022 General Plan Annual Progress Report and the
2022 Housing Element Annual Report as Required by State Law

The State requires the City to complete an annual Housing Element report and submit it to the State
Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) by April 1 of each year, per Government
Code Section 65400. The State also requires the City to complete a General Plan Report in
compliance with the requirements of the Office of Planning & Research. Both reports are provided to
City Council for review and comment. The purpose of the annual progress report is to inform decision
makers and the public of the progress in meeting our community's goals, specifically, how land use
decisions relate to the goals, policies and programs of Fort Bragg's General Plan(s).
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